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PUBLIC TRAFFIC/SAFETY COMMISSION 

AGENDA REPORT 

 
 

TO: Public/Traffic Safety Commission 

 

FROM: Patrick Thomas, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE: January 28, 2021 

 

SUBJECT:   Update on the RCWD Temecula Parkway Pipeline Replacement Project 

 
 

PREPARED BY:                       Anissa Sharp, Office Specialist II 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Public/Traffic Safety Commission receive and file the 

report. 

 

BACKGROUND:  City of Temecula staff would like to update the Commission on the 

status of the Temecula Parkway Pipeline Replacement Project. The project, which is being 

completed by Rancho California Water District, plans to replace nearly 8,000 feet of recycled 

water pipeline over several phases. Westbound lanes within the phased segments will experience 

closures and alternative routes will be established. Construction on this project began on December 

6th, 2020.  

 

 The project has moved into Phase 2A, placing construction on Temecula Parkway between 

La Paz Road and Pechanga Parkway as outlined on Exhibit A. This has temporarily limited 

Westbound traffic on Temecula Parkway to one lane.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  None. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:                 Exhibit A – RCWD Pipeline Replacement Traffic Impacts by Phases  

 

 

 

 


